
 

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved 
attorneys of WFG National Title Insurance Company only. Reliance by any other person or entity is 
unauthorized. This bulletin is intended to distribute information about rates and forms used by WFG 
National Title Insurance Company. 

 

 

 

 
 
To: All Vermont Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: February 9, 2021 
Bulletin No.: VT 2021-01 
Subject: WFG is now in Vermont - Initial Vermont Title Insurance and Rates for WFG Effective March 1, 2021 

WFG is now in Vermont! 
 

Please be advised that WFG’s initial rates and forms for Vermont have been approved and will 
go into effect on March 1, 2021. 
 
The rate manual is attached hereto and can be found at 
https://wfgunderwriting.com/vermont/rates. 
 
Additionally, all approved forms can be found at https://wfgunderwriting.com/vermont/forms.  
 
Software providers have been notified and should have the new rates and forms uploaded into 
their systems by the effective date. However, we suggest you check with your particular 
provider to verify these rates have been finalized into their system. 
 
If you or anyone in your office is interested in obtaining an Agency in Vermont, please reach out to 
Bernadette Walsh at bwalsh@wfgnationaltitle.com. 

 
Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Lisa 
Vesperman Still at lstill@wfgnationaltitle.com.  
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